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Greetings Charger Families!

As we begin preparations for the 2025-2026 school year, we would like to share some important

updates regarding the bus stop. If your student is a bus rider, please stay attentive to any changes

in your bus number or driver, as we have implemented several updates over the past year. We will

be sending out all-calls, emails, and posting to our social media sites throughout the summer to

keep you informed. Additionally, our bus drivers will be reaching out to you at some point during

the summer. If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to reach out through email or

calling Central Office—we’re here to help! Have a wonderful summer break!

Thanks so much,

Brittany Holt Brian Talkington

Email:Transportation@decaturco.k12.in.us Email:Transportation@decaturco.k12.in.us

Central Office: 812-663-4595
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Chargers Pre-K
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These students were selected for independence by their teachers!



Our PTO officers this year are:

Co-Presidents –Ang Freed and Maria Lewis

Vice President – Amber Siebert

Secretary – Dawn Bates

Treasurer – Ann Bedel



Volunteers

Donations

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4EACAC22AAFBC16-56831568-volunteers#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4EACAC22AAFBC16-56832599-donations#/https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4EACAC22AAFBC16-56832599-donations#/


May

Harper Ryan and Emily Stier

April

Emma Henderson and Brailee Cathey

March

Bo Baughman and Wyatt Bridges

February

Felicia Kress and Kaiden Holloway

January

Elizabeth Rennekamp and Jaxon Allen

December

Karmyn Hale and Greyson Moore

November

Macy Comer and Carson Rennekamp

October

Ellie Kinker and Parker Irwin

September

Elaina Ertel and Caleb Reisman

August

Lennon Hancock and Harley Saunders



Harmony Family Access

Lunch Menus

Check out the weekly breakfast and lunch menus here!

Follow Us on Facebook

Jeremy Sherman
Jeremy is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://harmony.decaturco.k12.in.us/familyaccess.nsf/hello.xsp
https://decaturco.nutrislice.com/menu/north-elementary
https://www.facebook.com/NorthDecaturElementary



